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Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing today to express my support and eagerness for a license to be provided to the 

management team at WeAreFSTVL. 

Having attended the festival the past several years from its conception to where they are now, I can 

attest to how professionally the event is run and how they continue to improve on every aspect year 

on year. 

From tight security, a variety of quality food vendors serving different cuisines, excellent music and 

(most importantly) a safe, well-managed environment that attendees of all ages can enjoy. That’s a 

main point that always stood out to me when attending and comparing WeAreFSTVL to similar 

festivals in and around London – I never once saw any trouble. 

Having lived in Dagenham my whole life, I feel that hosting an event like this in our Borough could 

really bring some much needed excitement and business opportunities to the surrounding area. Not 

to mention the cash injection for local minicab firms, hotels, restaurants and countless other 

businesses which will no doubt be utilised before and after the Festival. 

Kind regards, 

Sent from Outlook Mobile 
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